
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff & Physicians 
From: Scott Coombes, Vice-President Finance & Corporate Services 
Date: August 4, 2022 
Subject: John Saunders – Chief Information Officer 

 

After three years of dedicated service to the Pembroke Regional Hospital, John 
Saunders has decided to move back to his homeland of Australia, with his last day of 
service at PRH being August 26, 2022.  

John has been an integral part of the Pembroke Regional Hospital, having worked as the 
Director of Information Technology, and then Chief Information Officer. John has been 
instrumental in supporting and leading the department to achieve goals and complete 
projects, while helping to improve business processes throughout the Hospital.  

Everyone who has had the pleasure to work with John has witnessed his hard work, 
commitment, expertise, and collaborative approach. 

Please join me in thanking John for his service at PRH, and wishing him all the best for 
his future endeavors in Australia. 

An announcement regarding a new Director of Information Technology is forthcoming.  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 


